
 

 

 

 

 

 

Pupil leadership meeting – 7.6.17 

 

Present at the meeting: Millie, Sophie, Sydney, Dillon, Amelia, Matthew, Denna, Kendra, George, 

Thea and Asha.  

Things to discuss: 

 School values update 

 British values and work to be carried out 

 Fund raising ideas 

 Safety in school 

 

School values update 

Pupil leaders discussed how the school value system is working. Leaders are enjoying working on 

each value and showing adults and other children how they are achieving these. They all felt 

that having them up within class has helped with discussions around this. Pupil leaders would like 

to work with the adults in school and discuss ways that we can talk about our values more within 

class. Pupil leaders said that this would not only promote each of the values and celebrate 

individual achievements but would make sure children and adults knew what to look out for every 

day.  

 

British values 

Pupil leaders were asked if they could recall what the British values were and what the meant. 

The leaders struggled to recall them and couldn’t think of where they had recently looked at 

this.  

Mrs Broome showed the British values hand and discussed how this could be used to remember 

them. The leaders thought this would be a good idea to promote within school and felt that 

having posters of this across the school would really help. The leaders have been asked to 

design some posters and hand them to Mrs Broome by Wednesday 14th June and a vote will be 

undertaken for which poster will be made to go up around the school. Pupil leaders would also 

like the opportunity to promote this with the other pupils during an assembly. Pupil leaders will 

lead an assembly on 3rd July 2017.  

 

Fundraising ideas 

With the recent incidents of terrorist attacks in Manchester and London, the pupil leaders 

were keen to have another fundraising event. A few of the ideas that came up were: a disco, a 

competition or a mufti day. Another idea was to have a safety day where we could incorporate 

some competitions but have an emphasis on keeping safe. Mrs Broome encouraged the pupil 

leaders to discuss this further as a pupil leadership team and develop this idea further.  
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Safety in school 

The pupil leaders were asked the question: Do you feel safe in school. All of the pupil leaders 

agreed that they did feel safe at school. Some of the information that the pupil leaders shared 

about this were: 

 

We have fences, cameras and gates to keep our environment safe – Millie 
 
We have fire alarms and locks on our doors to make sure strangers cannot just come into the 

building. – Amelia 
 
There is always an adult in the class and outside and we can talk to them if we are worried, they 

are really kind and they listen -  Matthew 

 

The grown-ups help keep us safe at school, they are trained to know what to do – Denna 
 
When visitors come in they have to sign in and wear a badge so we know they are ok to be here - 
George 
 
Adults listen and give us time to talk, that makes me feel safe - Asha 
 

All of our teachers keep us safe, they talk to us about how to keep safe – Thea 
 
Adults are trained in first aid so they know what to do if we are hurt - Dillon 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


